
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI02 
A.Y. 2023-2024 
 
TO  : THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
   
FROM  : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
RE                     : TULONG TOMASINO CAMPAIGN FOR THE VICTIMS OF 

TYPHOON AND FLOODING 
 
DATE  : 15 August 2023 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The University, through the UST SIMBAHAYAN Community Development Office, is 
spearheading the Tulong Tomasino relief and cash donation campaign, aimed at aiding 
communities that were badly hit by the recent Typhoons Egay and Falcon and the consequent 
floodings. The campaign runs from August 15 to September 1, 2023.  
 
As one Thomasian family, we are encouraged to help in either of the following ways:   

1. Goods Donation. Please bring your donations to the lobby of the Tan Yan Kee Student 
Center Building, UST, from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm.  Needed goods are for basic needs (e.g., 
canned goods, noodles, rice, food items that can be stored) and health kits (e.g., soap, 
alcohol, toiletries).  Clothes as donations will not be accepted.  
 

2. Cash Donation. Please deposit the amount to: 
ACCOUNT NAME  : University of Santo Tomas 
BANK    : Bank of the Philippine Islands 
                  España Blvd. cor. Moret St., Sampaloc Manila 
ACCOUNT NUMBER : 0151-0000-45 
SWIFT CODE   : BOPIPHMM 

 

When making cash donations, please click the link below and fill out the Google Form, 
for monitoring purposes: https://forms.gle/WibUxRD2qffuz1PaA.  

 
For other queries, please email simbahayan@ust.edu.ph or contact Asst. Prof. Froilan A. Alipao 
through his mobile number, 09163895107. 
 
May our compassion, love, and care for our sisters and brothers in need be warmly felt in this 
challenging time. Thank you. 
 
 
REV. FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP 
Secretary-General 

https://forms.gle/WibUxRD2qffuz1PaA

